Thursday 4th September

Dear Year 6 parents,
Secondary Transfer Application help for Year 6 parents

We appreciate that it can be a daunting process applying for secondary transfers particularly if it is the first time that you have done it. As such we would like to be able to help you as much as we can.

Below are a list of websites that will enable you to download secondary transfer brochures for the different boroughs that Friars children traditionally go to (hard copies are no longer made available). This letter is also on our website in the latest news section to enable you to click directly on the links.

Southwark: 
http://www.southwark.gov.uk/downloads/download/2484/secondary_school_admissions
Lambeth:

http://www.lambeth.gov.uk/Services/EducationLearning/SchoolsColleges/SecondarySchoolsLambeth201415Booklet.htm
Westminster:

http://transact.westminster.gov.uk/publications/publications_detail.cfm?ID=1201
Greenwich:

http://edition.pagesuite-professional.co.uk//launch.aspx?pbid=544b8783-16f8-47e1-aa52-9701795c26c5
Lewisham:

http://www.lewisham.gov.uk/myservices/education/schools/school-admission/applying-to-start-secondary-school/Documents/SecondarySchools201415.pdf
Please remember that the final deadline for applications (which must be done online) is Thursday 31st October 2013, but it is strongly recommended that you apply by Friday 25th October in case you needed to be contacted by the admissions team you have applied to.

You can apply to upto 6 schools in any location/borough but you must apply using the online form of the borough you live in. For the vast majority of our children that will be either Southwark or Lambeth.

We are holding two informal drop in sessions in our ICT suite where Miss Wratten, Miss Bridges, Mrs Reuben and I will be on hand to help Year 6 parents through the online application process. The dates and times are as follows:

Friday 11th October 9-10am

Tuesday 15th October 5:30 – 6:30.

If you are unable to make either of those dates and still require assistance let us know and we will try and find a time to help you.

Yours sincerely

J. Burtt

